
Roger Kubalek 
 
This could majorly restrict beginning farmers, small market gardens and households from feeding
themselves and their communities. The former restrictions of 5,000 gallons per day per well for
individual and industrial use was not unreasonable and allowed for modest agricultural activities. It
is not reasonable for 12 households to each have 1/12th of an acre garden for subsistence (due aging
rural populations and other obvious reasons), but it is reasonable for a young farmer to have a 1 acre
plot (restricted under this rule amendment) that feeds her community. Very few people will use
5,000 gallons per day even if they are allowed, but the few that may need this amount to keep
gardens and orchards thriving in local areas will. Keep food local and build community resilience!
 


